
INVITATION TO BID – Redbank
Valley  School  District  is
requesting  bid  proposals  for
the purchase and installation
of  Bollards  at  all  three
campuses. Bidders are invited
to submit bids that conform
with  the  requirements
stipulated in  the bid packet.
Bid packets can be obtained
by  emailing  a  request  to
Rochelle  Reitz,  Business
Manager
rreitz@redbankvalley.net
Packets  may  also  be
picked up at  the Redbank
Valley  School  District
Administration  office
Monday  through  Friday
from  8:00  PM  –  3:30  PM
daily.  It  is  also  posted  on
the  district  website:
www.redbankvalley.net


